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We are the Reading Ambassadors!  

Ava, Eliza, Annabelle, Elise, Poppy, Billie, Noah, Amber, Amelia, Thia, Eliza, Lyla 

Rose, Frankie and Emilia 

 

Our Aim 

Our aim is to promote a love of reading in our school. 
 

 

 

 

 



This term, we are establishing ourselves as a new team.  We talked about the 

different reasons we had for wanting to become Reading Ambassadors. 

  Here are some of the things we said: 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What have we been doing? 
 

We have met as a team a few times this year and we have great plans.  We managed to hold 

one event in the autumn term and are currently in the process of planning Fawkham Book 

Week which will take place during the week beginning 6th March 2023. 

 

Bedtime story 
In the Autumn term, we held our regular ‘Bedtime story’ evening.  The children came back to 

school in their pyjamas and enjoyed being read a range of stories by teachers and other 

staff.  Children in Squirrels Class were particularly excited to listen to ghost stories in the 

dark.  The evening also included a break for hot chocolate and biscuits and was a roaring 

success. 

 

 

 

 

I want to help children 

be interested in reading 

so that it can help their 

learning experience. 

Annabelle 

 

I love books and also to 

help people be more 

interested in books. 

Noah 

 

I find books interesting, like 

TV in your head and I hope I 

can help others feel the same 

when they read. 

Elise 

 

I want to encourage the 

older and younger children 

to read more. 

Billie 

 

I like to read and I want 

others to like to read 

too. 

Ava 

 



World Book Day 2023 
We are really looking forward to leading the school in celebrating Fawkham Book Week in 

March.  Here are some of the things we have planned! 

 

 
        

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to sharing with you lots of photos of Fawkham book week in 

our next newsletter. 

 

Challenge? 

GET CAUGHT READING! 

In the lead up to Fawkham Book Week, we would like you to ‘get caught reading’ 

in the most unusual place you can.  We can’t wait to see all of your entries! 

 


